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Return of Confidential Information 

Dear Mr. Cullinan, 

1 refer to information marked 'confidential' received by the Agency on 20/06/20 10 and to 
your request that this information be deemed confidential by the Agency. As a Final 
Determination has now issued on this licence review, please find enclosed the 
documentation deemed confidential. 

Yours sincerely 
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Maire Bucklky 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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12 August 20 10 Reg. No. PO467-02 Woodville Pig Farms Limited 

Dear Mr. Cullinan, 

I refer to information marked ‘confidential’ received by the Agency on 20/06/2010 and to 
your request that this information be deemed confidential by the Agency. 

The Decision of the Director is that the information is deemed confidential. The 
information will be retained by the Agency until such time as a final decision issues on the 
application. 

When the information is returned to you, please maintain the information on site for 
inspection at all reasonable times. 

I am to advise that the Agency has acceded to your request. Accordingly, the information 
will be kept securely in the Agency’s headquarters for assessment as part of its IPPC 
licence. The information will not be placed on public file. 

Yours sincerely, 

Maire Buckley” 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 




